
   
 
 VILLAGE OF DRYDEN 

   REGULAR MEETING 
 LAMB MEMORIAL BUILDING 

July 6th, 2010 
 
 
 

President Betcher called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
Council Members present: Kelso, Yezak, Nash, Roszczewski, Quail, Franz and Betcher  
Motions passed: to approve July 2010 Bills to Pay in the amount of $14,864.08 and to 
accept June 2010 Disbursements in the amount of $53,612.41, to approve the attached bid 
submitted by  Glenn Eisenhardt Excavating in the amount of $395 to clean out the culvert 
at the sewer lagoons, to approve the proposal for the lift station inspection program 
submitted by Jett Pump & Valve in the amount of $390.00 and to approve up to $350.00 
for any necessary repairs, to approve the bid submitted by American Sewer Cleaners to 
do the storm sewer work and to approve the bid submitted by All American Septic 
Service to do sanitary sewer work, to accept sealed bids for the demolition of the property 
located at 5518 E. Main Street in the Village of Dryden, to approve an extension for the 
agreement to complete dedication agreement requirements by June 20th, 2010 and to 
have the Village of Dryden take over the road in Belle Ridge Subdivision once all the 
requirements of the Dedication Agreement have been met,  to approve putting up a no 
parking at any time sign in front of the St. Cornelius Church, to authorize the village to 
spend up to $2000 to replace the door and windows in the Village Office, to approve the 
registration fee in the amount of $435.00 for the Treasurer to attend the Association of 
Public Treasurers 45th Annual Conference in Charleston South Carolina. 
A complete copy of these minutes can be obtained at the Village Office. 
The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
 
 LeAnn Brewer, Clerk 
 


